
PACE Homeschool March Newsletter
Dates to Remember

2nd      National Read Across America & Dr. Seuss’ Birthday
Virtual Activity 9:30am (look for email with details)

12th    CLC Picnic and Stream Fishing 1:30pm
*contact hdaggs@craigschools.com for details

25th MLC Paint Night 3-5pm (see flyer)

Every Thursday @ 10am Virtual
K-3 Primary Social Club

STATE TESTING
March 28th-April 2nd.    AK STAR and PEAKS Science State Testing   
April 11th-16th AK STAR & PEAKS Science State Testing

• Testing will be done in person
• Testing is by appointment only
• Look for email with sign up instructions
• *Use this link for student practice tests: AK STAR

mailto:hdaggs@craigschools.com
https://education.alaska.gov/assessments/akstar/student-readiness


ENROLLMENT now OPEN for the
2022-2023 School Year

New Families
go to www.paceschool.net , click on the ENROLL button and 

sign in as a guest to get started.

Returning Families
please sign in to your MyPACE account and click on the 

Reenroll button at the bottom of the screen.

Once you have completed the online enrollment we will contact 
you to set up your Student Learning Plan (SLP) appointment. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call your local learning 
center at 866-864-5491.

http://www.paceschool.net/


It’s that time of year again – when PACE opens their enrollment for the next school year.  
But wait – It’s Too Early!! I’m not ready to think about next year!!!!  I don’t even know what 
curriculum I want to use next year!!!

Don’t worry!  There is time and it is just the enrollment process of signing up again and setting your SLP meeting in 

advance.  You do not have to have all of your curriculum chosen or even be finished with this year’s curriculum to be 
able to enroll for next year.  But, I did think of a few things to help you whittle down curriculum options for next year.

Go Ahead and Enroll now and set your SLP meeting soon.

First, review your year and the curriculum you chose for this past year.  
What worked well with the curriculum you chose?
What didn’t work well with the curriculum you chose?
Was there a curriculum that had you feel like you as the teacher wanted to pull your hair out?
Was there a curriculum that you thought was organized so well it made teaching that subject feel easier than the 
others?
What other pros and cons did each curriculum have throughout the year?

Second, take the time to look into any curriculum that you heard about over the last year.
Was there a curriculum someone mentioned that you haven’t had time to look into and see if it would be a good fit 
for your student and your family?
Take the time to ask on the Facebook page Alaskan Homeschoolers to see if anyone else has used it and what they 
have to say about it.

Third, make sure you have your SLP meeting scheduled with your contact teacher. 
Remember, your teacher can help guide you towards curriculum options to look into and research before your SLP 
meeting.

Now you can start your curriculum choice list for next year.  You’ve got this!

Teacher Tip of the Month      by: Kimberly McMillan, ALC Contact Teacher



PACE- Matsu	Learning	Center	is	hosting	a	paint	night!!

This event will be a watercolor painting 
of this bear  à
on March 25th from 3pm-5pm

Address:  535 W Parks Hwy Wasilla, AK 99654
(In the Value Village Mall plaza)

RSVP is required via Evite http://evite.me/pfYT2AGzSv

• This event is open to K-12th students.
• Parents are required to stay with students in grades K-4th

Space is limited, so reserve your spot today!!

*Please send all questions to Nora Eller at 
neller@craigschools.com

http://evite.me/pfYT2AGzSv
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Happy Birthday to all of our lucky March babies!!


